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Docket, Hearing

From: Newton, Charlie [Charlie.Newton@thomson-mcduffie.net]
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2011 3:25 PM
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: Docket Number 52-025-COL and 52-026-COL

Members of the Commission: 
 
I am writing you this letter in support of the combined construction and operation license for plant Vogtle reactors 3 and 4. 
The construction of these reactors will provide much needed jobs in rural Georgia.  In addition to the jobs created 
immediately, I am hopeful that these new reactors will help us keep energy prices at a level that makes us attractive for 
future economic development opportunities. 
 
Rural Georgia is in desperate need of an economic boost.  Please approve the COL as soon as possible so the project 
can move forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charles G. Newton IV 
Chairman, McDuffie County Board of Commissioners 


